
GET-TOGETHER OF 2004 BATCH 

Here at Bishop’s, at least two 

alumni events are organised 

annually. One for an older batch 

(Golden Jubilarians) while the 

other for a relatively newer batch 

(Silver Jubilarians). However, this  

year, our school had the pleasure 

of hosting the class of 2004 on 

Saturday, 18th June 2022, who 

had originally planned a reunion 

outside the Campus.                                              

 

 

The event thus began with the 

alumni trooping into the Harding 

hall enthusiastically. 

 

 Our principal, Mr Edwin, 

welcomed the alumni and guided 

them through the day’s 

proceedings. This was planned as 

well as introduced the team of the 

Junior College students that 

would be escorting them throughout 

their visit.  

 

After a quick break for tea, students 

escorted the group for a tour of the 

school ‘down the memory lane’ 

beginning with the St. Margaret's 

ground as well as the Lorna 

Roberts’ Hall. A wave of nostalgia 

wafted through the air as old  

classmates bonded and 

reminisced about the good old 

days of yore.  

 

The jolly young men then 

returned to the main campus 

where they interacted with                 

Ms M. Hora, our Dean, who had 

taught some of them back in the day.                                 



The alumni then interacted with the junior college students, revisiting their own old classes 

in the process.  This was done in smaller groups to ensure that everyone got a good view 

of the classroom and so on.  This was a rich and fruitful experience for all present there. 

 

Next they headed towards the Junior 

School where some of them sat on 

the benches in their old 

classrooms. It truly felt like 

homecoming to them as they 

walked through the same halls 

eighteen years later and laughed 

about their days at Bishop’s. After 

they made their way to the 

Jeejeebhoy ground, they posed 

for a group picture and 

remembered their athletic days.  

 

            

As a conclusion to their tour of the 

school, a lunch at 1.00 pm in the 

boarders dining room along with 

the Principal, Headmaster, Dean 

of the Junior College and other 

Heads and Staff as well as the 

boarders and the matrons brought 

back memories of their school days.  

 

 

 

They then gathered to bid 

their final goodbyes as they 

received a hamper containing 

the School History Book, Tie, 

Cap and a set of lapel pins 

and cufflinks, followed by a 

group photograph. 

 

 

 

- Jiya Garg 

                     (XI-A Commerce) 


